
Genesis Project School Study Update 7/26/2023 
Earlier this year, we as a congregation voted to partner with the three 
other Coulee Region LCMS Churches in Wisconsin (Shepherd of the Hills, 
Prince of Peace, and Gift of Grace) to enter into a feasibility study for an 
LCMS parochial school in the area. 

Since the Last Update, the steering committee has met twice. Once at 
Gift of Grace in June and a second time at Faith in July. We have some 
progress to report: 

• Brochures have been printed to hand out to community 
members. Community members are non-members who have 
primary school aged children. 

• We have developed a website: newlutheranschoollax.org/ 
which is directed at giving the public more information.  

• We are actively working on distributing the brochures to the 
public so we can get a wide arrange of input and opinions on a 
New LCMS School in the Coulee Region. 

What Can I Do? 
In addition to continued prayer and staying up to date at 
faithonmain.com/genesisproject, please consider the following: 

Fill out this Survey 
You may be sick of us asking, but if you haven’t 
done so already, please fill out this survey by 
either scanning the QR code to the right or by 
visiting: faithonmain.com/ChurchSurvey . 
Please fill it out regardless of whether you have 
kids or not! 

NEW: Hand out Brochures  
There are brochures in your church’s narthex for you to take home to 
share with families with children. Ask friends and neighbors to fill out 
the survey on that brochure. We are hoping to get 600 surveys filled out 
to get a clear picture of the demands and wishes of a broad swath of 
families in the Coulee Region. We need your help to reach this 600 
survey goal! You may also simply share the website URL with friends 
which also has a link to take the survey (newlutheranschoollax.org/) 
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